/// St. Louis Park
MINNESOTA
Jan. 3, 2023

RE: Public Hearing: Cedar Lake Road and Louisiana Avenue Improvements projects
Tuesday, Jan. 17, 2023, 6:30 p.m., City Hall Council Chambers

Dear Community Member:

The city council will hold a public hearing for the Cedar Lake Road and Louisiana Avenue
Improvement projects on:
Tuesday, Jan. 17, at 6:30 p.m.
in the City Hall Council Chambers
5005 Minnetonka Blvd, St. Louis Park, MN 55416

For Cedar Lake Road, the city is planning for the private utility companies to start relocations as
early as fall 2023. Most of the street construction on Cedar Lake Road will take place in 2024.

The city is planning for private utility relocations in the fall of 2024 or spring of 2025 for
Louisiana Avenue. Louisiana Avenue construction will take place in 2025 and will include the
construction of a roundabout at the intersection of Cedar Lake Road and Louisiana Avenue.

Since last January, the city has been engaging the public, seeking input and feedback regarding
this project. Using this feedback, the city worked with a consultant to develop a preferred
option. The project team will be presenting the details of the project along with the
recommended designs to the city council. This information is posted on the “Cedar Lake Road
and Louisiana Avenue Improvements” website: https://bit.ly/RedoCedarLou.

After the presentation, you will have an opportunity to speak to the city council regarding the
preferred option for these projects. The city council will vote at the Feb. 6 city council meeting
to approve the project as recommended or approve a modified project based on public
feedback.

We encourage you to attend this public hearing. If you cannot make it but would still like to
address the council, please provide me with your comments in a letter or email that will be
shared with the city council. | can be reached by phone at 952.924.2552 or by email at
jshamla@stlouisparkmn.gov. We look forward to working with you and your neighbors.

=

Joseph*Shamla, P.E.
Engineering project manager

Sincerely,

Attachment — Project map

cc: Engineering director, mayor and councilmembers, city manager

St. Louis Park Engineering Department e 5005 Minnetonka Blvd., St. Louis Park, MN 55416

www.stlouisparkmn.gov e Phone: 952.924.2656 e Fax: 952.924.2662 e TTY:952.924.2518
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Cedar Lake Road and Louisiana Avenue Improvements
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